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NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS  

 
Lojas Renner S.A. (“Company”) informs its shareholders and the market that: 

a) the expected date for holding the Company’s 2022 Annual General Meeting, 

announced in the Notice to the Shareholders, dated January 12, 2022, has been 

changed to April 27, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. at the Company’s headquarters; and 

b) due to the rewording of Article 289 to Law 6.404/76, effective since January 1, 2022, 

the Company will cease inserting its legal publications in the Diário Oficial do Estado 

do Rio Grande do Sul (Official Gazette of Rio Grande do Sul), maintaining its legal 

publications only in the Jornal do Comércio de Porto Alegre/RS.  

The above changes will be reflected, respectively, in the Company’s Annual Calendar of 

Corporate Events and in the Registration Form. For more information, shareholders may 

contact the Company’s Corporate Governance area by e-mail acionistas@lojasrenner.com.br. 

Porto Alegre, RS, March 17, 2022 

 
 

Daniel Martins dos Santos 

Interim Investor Relations Officer 

 


